

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Update to Bylaw No. 8463, The Sidewalk Clearing Bylaw, 2005

Recommendation of the Committee

- That Bylaw No. 8463, The Sidewalk Clearing Bylaw, 2005 be amended as outlined in the August 13, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation and Utilities Department;
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate bylaw amendment to Bylaw No. 8463, The Sidewalk Clearing Bylaw, 2005;
- That the Administration report back to the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation on the potential of parking enforcement in the Business Improvement Districts; and
- 4. That the Administration report on potential options available to mitigate the problems (time gap) with snow removal between the sidewalks and bike lanes.

History

At the August 13, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated August 13, 2018 was considered.

Your Committee also received a presentation from Mr. Randy Pshebylo, Executive Director, Riversdale Business Improvement District with regard to the matter.

Attachment

August 13, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities.